
METONYM 2021 -- SCHEDULE 

Date Time  Event & Society BASIC RULES 
 
14th September 2021 
TUESDAY 

 
5: 15 PM 
 
5:30 PM 
 
 
6:30 PM  

 
INAUGURATION 
 
LISTENING POST 
NOUS 
 
SPEAKEASY 

 
Very brief 
 
Open presentation. 
 
 
Q & A 
All your Metonym 
questions answered 

 
15th September 2021 
WEDNESDAY  

 
Registrations at 5 pm 
Events start at 5:15 pm 
via common meeting 
 
 
 

 
FANDOM MENACE 
Literary Society 
 
 
 
ILLUSTRATION 
Literary Society 
 
  

 
Write Fan Fiction based 
on prompt. Submit by 
midnight on 16th. Solo. 
 
Solo art event. Submit 
by midnight 15th 

(scan/digital) 

16th September 2021 
THURSDAY 
 

 

START TIME: 4 pm 
 
 
 
 
START TIME: 5 PM 
 
 
 
 
SUBMISSIONS DUE  
BY midnight 
 

 
TAKEDOWN 
Literary Society 
 
 
 
BHOOT POLISH 
Performing Arts 
 
 
 
FANDOM MENACE 
Lit Society 
 

 
Bring down something 
over-rated in three 
paras. Topics on the 
spot. Solo. 
 
Tell an original scary 
story with sound 
effects/lighting. Solo. 
 

17th September 2021 
FRIDAY 
 

 
START TIME:  4 pm 
SUBMIT : midnight, 19th  
 
 
START TIME: 5  pm 
 
 
 
START TIME: 6  pm 
 

 
SCENE IT ALL 
Performing Arts 
 
 
CLASSIFIED INTELL 
Prelims—Quiz Club 
 
 
CARTOONING 
Nous 
 

 
Write a scene for the 
stage using a prompt. 
Teams of two. 
 
Written Prelims, teams 
of 2, both from same 
class. 
 
We give you a political 
theme. You give us sharp 
commentary and 
caricature. Solo 
 



 

 
 
18TH  September 2021 
SATURDAY 
 

 
 
START TIME: 4 pm 
 
 
START TIME: 6 PM 
 
 

 
 
CLASSIFIED INTELL 
Finals—Quiz Club 
 
SPELLUNKED—Prelims 
and Finals 
Linguistics Society 
 

 
 
Eight qualifying teams 
fight it out. 
 
Teams of two. Spelling 
and Linguistic skills 

20TH  September 2021 
MONDAY 

 
START TIME:  4 pm 
 
 
 
START TIME: 5 pm 

 
SOLO QUIZ 
Prelims—Quiz Club 
 
 
WELFIE 
Nous 
 

 
Solo  entries. Written 
Prelims  
 
 
Photography contest, 
with a twist. 

21ST   September 2021 
TUESDAY 
 

 
START TIME:  4 pm 
 
 
START TIME:  5 pm 
 
 
 
START TIME:  8 pm 

 
20 QUESTIONS 
Prelims –Quiz Club 
 
RHYME CRIME 
Literary Society 
 
 
SOLO QUIZ 
FINALS—Quiz Club 
 
 

 
Teams of two 
Written Prelims  
 
Teams of two. Write a 
set of limericks 
 
 
 
On MS TEAMS 

22ND September 2021 
WEDNESDAY 
 

 
START TIME:  4 pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
START TIME:  8 pm 
 
 
 
 

 
BOOM VOYAGE 
Nous 
 
NOSE CUT 
Nous  
 
 
 
20 QUESTIONS 
FINALS—Quiz Club 
 
 
 

 
Solo writing event, 
Submit by midnight. 
 
Pick topics at 4 pm 
Teams of two. 
Impersonate celebrity. 
Hold a press conference. 
 
Guess personalities 
through questions. 
 
 
. 

23RD September 2021 
THURSDAY 
 

 
START TIME:  4 pm 
 
 
 
START TIME: 4:30 pm 
 
 
 
START TIME:  5 pm 
 
 

 
SCRIPT EASE 
Linguistics Society 
 
 
BINGESH 
Literary Society 
 
NOSE CUT 
Nous  
 
 

 
Design a script for a 
dying language, Submit 
by Saturday, midnight. 
 
Writing event. 
 
Teams of two. 
Impersonate celebrity. 
Hold a press conference. 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
24TH September 2021 
FRIDAY 
 

 
 
 
START TIME:  5 pm 
 
 
START TIME: 7 pm 
 

 
 
 
EXTEMPORE 
Performing Arts Society 
 
FRESHERS’ QUIZ 
Quiz Club 
 

 
 
 
Impromptu speaking 
event. 
 
For I  yr UG/PG students. 
Solo. 

25TH September 2021 
SATURDAY 

 
START TIME:  5 pm 
 
START TIME: 7 pm 

 
JUST A MINUTE 
Performing Arts Society 
 
BY THE BOOK 
Performing Arts Society  
 

 
The old BBC speaking 
game. For solo entrants. 
 
Teams of three. Pick a 
book, do pageant. 

 
30TH September 2021 
THURSDAY 

  
VALEDICTORY 

 
ALL ARE WELCOME 

 


